
Brian Schultz 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk 
Thursday, February 06, 2020 9:26 AM 
'RITA' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket # 20190071-WS 

Good Morning, Roger and Rita Kropf 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 00807-2020 

I 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket o. 2019007,.d-WS and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Sincere ly, 

~s~ 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Bou levard 
Ta llahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian .Schu ltz@psc.state. fl .us 
850.413.6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e­
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: RITA <rmkro@comcast.net> 
Sent: Thursday, February 06, 2020 9:22 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket# 20190071-WS 

This letter is regarding the current rate increase for water and sewer at Deer Creek RV Park. 

I understand the need for a rate increase. I have 2 concerns: 

I. The amount of the increase (266%) seems excessive, to say the least. 

2. Currently the cost of operating and maintaining the sewer lift station is not being fairly shared by all users. 

Mockingbird Ridge, Regal Ridge, Fawn Ridge, and the north end commercial businesses (including the Florida 
tax collection building) are not contributing to these costs. 

I ask that the rate increase be reasonable, perhaps 50%. 

Also I would ask the PSC to allow Deer Creek to bill all entities that use our sewer system an appropriate fee to 
reflect their use of this system. 
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Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Roger and Rita Kropf 
337 Arnold Palmer Dr. 
Davenport 

Sent from Xfinity Connect App 
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